
TOWN OF SUGAR CREEK 

WALWORTH COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

Due to a possibility of a quorum, 

let it be noticed that all or some members of the 

Town of Sugar Creek Board may attend the 

Wisconsin Towns Association Conference, on 

October 12th –15th, 2025 at the 

Kalahar Convention Center, 1305 Kalahari Dr. Baraboo, WI 53913 

 

 

 

 

 

This meeting posted at least 24 hours prior to the meeting in accordance with Wis. Statutes 
in at least one public place in the Town and on the Town’s website: 

townofsugarcreekwi.com, Town Hall, and Town Garage 

Date:  October 6th, 2025   Attest:  Sara Morin, Clerk 

 


